
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, September  3, 2024 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Thank you for another great week of school ! 
Things are running smoothly and the children 
are a delight. 
 
We will continue our program with the stu-
dents about Holy Moments. The students will 
earn Holy Moments Awards. 
Holy Moments are moments when a student 
does something special for another student or 
adult. It’s a time where the student decides to 
be the difference that makes the difference. 
 
We all have Holy Moments in our lives.   
Decide to light the candle instead of curse the 
darkness. Decide to collaborate with God to 
create Holy Moments.  It will change your life 
and others around you. 

 
 
Basket and Vera Bradley Bingo 
Basket Bingo Tickets are now on sale.  Send 
your order form and check payable to SBS in 
to the office.  It will be held on Sunday,  
October 6th in the church hall. 
 
Donations for the bingo are being accepted 
anytime.   
 
Volunteers are needed.  The volunteer form is 
in the office folder this week. 
 
Please contact  Mary Angelo or Sarah Greene 
if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
 

School Mass 
 

Thursday, September 5th– 8:15 am 
 
7th and 6th Grades will be hosting the 
Mass. 
 
 

Raffle Tickets 
 
You may turn in any monies and sold 
tickets from the Gun Raffle at any time.   
 
We still have about 300 tickets to sell.  
So keep on keeping on with selling the 
tickets. Please send in a note or call the 
office for more tickets. 
. 
Tuesday Masses 
 
Students in grades  K-8 will also attend 
Mass on Tuesdays from 8-8:30.  
Tuesdays Mass will always be a Parish 
Mass, with adoration immediately  
following. 
 
 

 Upcoming events…………. 
 
We will be fixing the water line October 
23,24,25.  The students will have Virtual 
days on the 23,24.  The students already have 
a scheduled day off on October 25 for our 
annual Diocesan Teacher Meeting. 
 
Grades Prek-Grade 3 will have packets from 
their teacher for the two days and Grades 4-
8 will be on line for half of each day. Thank 
you in advance for your understanding as we 
get through this waterline situation. 
 


